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Comments: Permit fees proposed for 2020

 

Read the article in The Nugget newspaper and understand the need for maintenance and the consequences of

land/trail use, but I do have an issue with the fee structure proposed. I agree with my fellow Black Butte Ranch

hiker, Carol Redfield, that a group fee like at Pamelia Lake or a per car fee is  more feasible. Individual fees are

messy and time/labor intensive for the hiker as well as government management. We have a responsibility to our

environment but  individual fees/collection feels like government management overdrive. Elizabeth Cannon,

Black Butte Ranch.

 

 


